Lockington, Elliott (SPAC/PSPC)

From:
Sent:
To:

Cc:
Subject:

Chalke, Allie <Allie.Chalke@dfo-mpo.gc.ca>

March 27, 2020 4:08 PM

Roy, Cecely (SPAC/PSP()

Murdock, Kelly (SPAC/PSPC); Tallerico, Joel (SPAC/PSPC)
Re: Equipment and Essential Service

Okay! Sounds like it was just a miscommunication. All good.

Hope everyone is doing well over there!

Sent from my iPhone

On Mar 27, 2020, at 3:39 PM, Roy, Cecely (SPAC/PSPC) <cecely.roy@canada.ca> wrote:

Hey Allie,

Jane called this afternoon to ask whether she could include language in a media response around
the GoC providing processors and inspectors PPE. I clarified that at this point we are not doing
that, but that it may be a good idea to connect with our Policy lead Kelly (copied here) on the
inspection piece as there was some engagement going on across offices on this, but did not refer
to essential services.

Thanks,

Cecely Roy
(343) 549-7293

On Mar 27, 2020, at 3:14 PM, Tallerico, Joel (SPAC/PSPC)
<joel.tallerico@canada.ca> wrote:

Hey Allie,

Adding Cecely and Kelly from our team.

I think there may have been some broken telephone here. Cecely, can you clarify?
Joel

From: Chalke, Allie [mailto:Allie.Chalke@dfo-mpo.gc.ca]

Sent: March 27, 2020 3:07 PM

To: Tallerico, Joel (SPAC/PSPC) <joel.tallerico@canada.ca>
Subject: Equipment and Essential Service

Hi Joel,
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I heard (from your comms team to mine) that you guys might be assembling a list
of essential workers/services who would be eligible for funding streams for safety
equipment.

Assuming that’s true, and you guys are making your own list and not just using
the PS list, can we have a chat about getting fishers and seafood processors on
that list?

Thanks!!

Allie

Sent from my iPhone
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